
 

BELL RINGERS NEEDED! 
 

Is your family, church group, service club, or business looking for a 
way to help the less fortunate this holiday season? 

 

Each year, The Salvation Army in Longmont helps low-income families with 
shelter, rent, and utilities through funds collected from the annual  

 

HOLIDAY BELL-RINGING CAMPAIGN 
 

We need your support!   
The money stays in our community! 

Get your family and friends involved!  It’s fun!  It’s easy!   
 

Volunteers are needed to staff the bell-ringing kettles  

at local stores November 24 through December 24.   

 
Volunteers are scheduled in one- or two-hour shifts.

 

Locations include Hobby Lobby, King Soopers, Safeway, Sam’s Club and 
the Wal-Mart stores in Longmont. 

 

Contact Linda Henry at #303-775-1736 (cell.) or  
email ljhenry44@gmail.com for more information.  

 

 
Mission Statement:  

The Salvation Army, an international movement, is an evangelical part of 
the universal Christian Church.  Its message is based on the Bible.  Its ministry is 

motivated by the love of God.  Its mission is to preach the gospel of Jesus Christ and 
to meet human needs in His name without discrimination. 
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